
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Lower Farm Weekly 
Friday 25th March 2022  

Congratulations to everyone for another 
amazing week and well done to those 
who have particularly stood out for 
displaying our school values this week. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Beech Class:  
Leo   Achievement 
Harper  Integrity 
 
 

Cherry Class: 
Isabella  Achievement 
Leia   Collaboration 
 

Elder Class:  
Giorgio  Resilience 
Tawana  Achievement 
 
 

Attendance: 
For week beginning 21st March:  
Beech Class: 99.0%   
Cherry Class: 93.7%  
Elder Class: 95.8%  
 

Congratulations Beech class with an 
attendance of 99.0%. It would be great to 
see who will be on top next week.    

 
 
 
 
 

Haircuts  
 

 

Please can we remind 
you that patterns and 
shapes shaved into 
children's hair is not 
permitted for school. 
Any children who have 

had these done already, please can they 
be cut out when their hair is long 
enough to do so. Please can we ask that 
no further haircuts of this nature are 
carried out moving forward. Thank you 
in advance for your cooperation in this 
matter. 

 

School Uniform 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please can we also remind all of our         
community about our 
school uniform expectations: 
 
• purple sweatshirt or cardigan 
• white polo shirt 
• Black/grey trousers/skirt/dress/shorts 
• Black shoes or boots (no coloured laces   
or heels) 
 

Purple summer dresses can we worn in the 
warmer months 
 
PE Uniform:  
 

• PE Bag 
• Black shorts 
• Purple t-shirt 
• Purple school jumper 
• Black leggings/tracksuit bottoms 
• Plain practical trainers, football boots or 

pumps 
 
In addition to this, we ask that children do 
not have nail varnish, tattoos, make-up,   
JoJo bows or headbands with attachments 
during the school day. We have also noticed 
that children are bringing items from home 
into school in their bags/pockets. We would 
ask that these are left at home because 
items become lost and broken and this can 
cause distress to the children.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 
 

       Day for Ukraine 

We will be hosting a Day for Ukraine on Friday 8th April (our last day of 
term).  Pupils are invited to come in non-uniform and wear blue and yellow and 
donate to the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) to raise funds for their 
appeal. Donations can be made directly to the Disasters Emergency Committee 
(DEC) by following the link:    
 
https://www.dec.org.uk/?
gclid=EAIaIQobChMIgPiG_ea99gIV9WDmCh0IAgQcEAAYASAAEgIoY_D_BwE 

Baby and kids NearlyNew Sales 
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Lower Farm Weekly 
 Beech Class   

This week in reception the children were learning about what grows in our 
gardens. As part of learning what fruit or vegetables can be grown, the children 
had the opportunity to make their very own fruit kebabs . They had choices 
between strawberries, kiwis, apples and pineapples. They first cut up the fruit 
before they added them to their very own skewers. Once they had made their fruit 
kebabs they got to eat them! They were delicious!   

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class     

A busy week in Cherry class making our very own superheroes from a range of 
different materials! The children showed our school values Collaboration, working 
together to help one another complete their superhero!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Class 

Elder class were visited by Warwickshire Safer Active Team this week. They took 
part in the Scooter Safety Circus learning all about how to ride their scooters 
safely, considering other pedestrians on the paths and the correct clothing to wear 
so they can be seen easily and stay safe. They also learnt all about how to take 
care of their scooters. Well done Elder Class!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 Thursday 31st March: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 

 Wednesday 6th April: Reports Sent Home 

 Friday 8th April: Day for Ukraine, non-uniform Day 

 School Finishes at 13:00 

 Easter Holidays -  

 Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April            

 Monday 25th April: INSET Day (children not in school)  

 Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday  

 Half Term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 

 Wednesday 6th July: School Induction Day 

 Friday 8th July: New Reception Children Stay and Play           
9:00 -  12:00 

 Saturday 9th July: Sports Day/Summer Fayre 

 Monday 18th July: Reports Sent Home 

 Tuesday 19th July: Optional Parents Evening                         
15:30 - 16:30 

 Thursday 21st July: School Finishes at 13:30 for summer 
holidays                                                                
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